
Sir,

I am writing to thank you for sending me the Memorial
Issue of Maria Sk∏odowska-Curie, issued by the Polish
oncological journal Nowotwory in 1998.
What an excellent tribute! I have read it cover to cover,
and enjoyed it immensly...

Again, may I say "thank you" for sharing your Memorial
Issue with me. It is so informative in text, and a delight to
view the many photographs.

Sincerely

Dr Gwen Prout
West Vancouver BC
Canada
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"Maria Sk∏odowska-Curie Memorial Issue"

Sir,

What a wonderful gift you sent me - this 1998 Memorial
Issue - of your Journal. I am learning more about the
remarkable Maria Sklodowska-Curie legacy and admiring
the beautiful lay-out of this publication.
I never had the pleasure of meeting Richard Mould but in
my research for my article I came across many of his writ-
ings which reflect such wide interests. Seeing his name
was like meeting a friend again.

I shall always treasure this beautiful book and I thank
you for your thoughtfulness.

Sincerely

Ann M. Lewicki MD, MPH
Clinical Professor of Radiology
Georgetown University School of Medicine
Washington DC
USA


